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WEEKLY OPTIONS – POSTPONEMENT OF LAUNCH 
 
 

On June 13, 2014, the Canadian Derivatives Clearing Corporation (CDCC) announced, in its 
Notice to Members No. 2014-126, the self-certification of the amendments of the Rules and the 
Operations Manual of CDCC, in order to allow the clearing of weekly options.  
 
As announced in the Bourse de Montréal Inc. circular No. 094-14, the launch of weekly options 
that was scheduled for today, June 19, 2014 has been postponed.  CDCC will issue further 
communications when the Bourse de Montréal Inc. is ready to proceed.  
 
CDCC apologizes for any inconvenience this may have caused.  
 
The amendments which took effect on June 13, 2014, have been incorporated in the Rules and 
Operations Manual of CDCC available on CDCC’s web site (www.cdcc.ca).  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact CDCC’s Corporate Operations department 
or direct your e-mail inquiries to cdcc-ops@cdcc.ca   
 
 
 
 
 
Glenn Goucher  
President and Chief Clearing Officer 
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